
Fletewood School Council Meeting Minutes 

Friday 24th February 2017 10.30am 

Mrs Rowe    Sydney Kingdom  
Mr Cooper    Francis Borlina 
Mrs Gray    Megan Gray 
     Maddy Kalas 
      

Sensible suggestions 
 The school council has had a lot of not so sensible suggestions; e.g. a trampoline, a 
swimming pool, an elevator….. the answer to all of these, due to space and safety issues is 
always going to be ‘no’ so the school council have asked that you refrain from asking 
repeated pleas for these things please. 

‘Not Netball’  
 Netball has finished for the term now and the teachers would like to say how 
delighted they were with everyones progress and team spirit. 

Pupil Reviews 
 There will be pupil reviews starting soon, these will be a bit like a parents evening 
but for you the pupils. You will get the chance to discuss what you are good at and what you 
think you need help with. If you could have a think about what sort of format you would like 
these reviews to take; how would you like the teachers to communicate with you? 

Summary of decisions; 
Netball was a great success  
Pupil reviews will take place soon 

The school council would like to thank you all for your suggestions but would encourage you 
to add more. 

Next council meeting will be 21st April 2017 

 


